Neighbourhood Plan

The Neighbourhood Plan (NP) is in its final stages, recently we have responded to the Examiners
‘Clarification Notes’ and ‘Fact Check’ reports. The NP will now be amended to reflect the
Examiners modifications and be submitted to BDC board in September. It will need to go to
Referendum, and that is expected to take place sometime in November.

The date of Referendum will be published once we have confirmation from BDC, there will be a six
week period before the referendum for people to view the NP and all the supporting documents.
Hopefully the community will come out and support it as we have made every effort to incorporate
the communities views.

The NP and Design Code now has some weight in planning decisions which the Parish Council will
use when making decisions on planning applications, however full weight will follow once adopted
by BDC after hopefully a successful referendum.



